AGENDA ITEM REQUEST FORM

Commission/Committee: (Please check one)

X Commission

X Public Services Committee

X Administrative Services Committee
x Engineering Services Committee

Finance Committee
" Public Safety Committee

Contact Information for Individual/Presenter Making the Request:

Namej Donna Sellers

Address: POB 171, Hephzibah, GA 30815
Telephone Number: 706-455-8993
Fax Number:
E—Mai] AddreSS: donutsellers@gmail.com

Caption/Topic of Discussion to be placed on the Agenda:

Incorrect Rocks

Please consider returning, The Daughters of the Confederacy's rock at Tubman Home Road near
Wilkinson Gardens Elementary and Milledgeville Rd.

Please send this request form to the following address:

Ms. Lena J. Bonner Telephone Number: 706-821-1820

Clerk of Commission Fax Number: 706-821-1838

Room 806 Municipal Building E-Mail Address: Ibonner@augustaga.gov
530 Greene Street

Augusta, GA 30911

Requests may be faxed, e-mailed or delivered in person and must be received in the
Clerk’s Office no later than 5:00 p.m. on the Wednesday preceding the Commission or
Committee meeting of the following week. A five-minute time limit will be allowed for
presentations.

Commission meetings are held on the first and third Tuesdays of each month at 2:00 p.m.
Committee meetings are held on the second and last Mondays of each month from 12:30
to 3:30 p.m.



Nancx Morawski
e e e

From: Donna Sellers <donutsellers@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 2:36 PM

To: Nancy Morawski

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Confederacy rocks

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Donna Sellers <donutsellers@gmail.com>
Date: Sat, Sep 23, 2023 at 12:30 PM

Subject: Confederacy rocks

To: <mayorjochnson@augustaga.gov>

There are at least two “memorial” 1930’s monuments/rocks donated by the Daughters of the Confederacy placed on
Martin Luther King, Jr blvd and at 3378 Deans Bridge Rd and Hwy 88 in Blythe. The rocks state that the highway name is
the Jefferson Davis Hwy.

I stopped to ask a gentleman at the Tubman Center if that six foot rock belonged to his property. He responded that it
was city/county property.

If the city/county does own the rock and cuts the grass around it, can the city/county think about giving it back to The
Daughters of the Confederacy?

It is incorrect for someone traveling but is offensive for others. The city/counsel/county should not pay for its upkeep.

The Blythe/Deans Bridge rock is smaller but it also receives regular county (I'm assuming) grass cutting and hedge
trimmers.

Thank you for this consideration.

D Sellers

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]



